
From: Challen, Jonathan <Jonathan.Challen@e-lindsey.gov.uk> 
Sent: 21 July 2022 17:18
To: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk>; Jonathan Vose <jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk>
Subject: RE: S/090/00494/22 - Staff Pods Application

Hi Chris

I’m satisfied that the current FWAP presented for this application compliments the current Flood Evacuation Plan for the Butlins complex. As such I am happy to support. Clearly the EA have some concerns regarding the occupation during the winter months, however my comments are limited to the suitability of the FWAP in the event of a flood occurring.

Thanks

Jon
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